
 

 

To our valued patients and families, 

 

Our priority at Lake Murray Pediatric Dentistry is to provide an experience that promotes the health and 

well being of our patients and employees. 

 

As a professional health provider, we are monitoring the COVID-19 situation closely.  We want you to 

feel confident when visiting our practice as we remain open during this time.  Our practice will continue 

to adhere to all regulations directed by SC DHEC, OSHA, and the CDC. 

 

We encourage any patient who is experiencing any of the symptoms of COVID-19, or any other signs of 

seasonal flu or illness, to call and reschedule your appointment.  Our staff will work with you through 

this process.   

 

We kindly ask that you limit the number of people accompanying you to your appointment.  Children 

are asked to come with one parent/guardian and to leave all other siblings at home. 

 

We will continue to monitor this situation closely by staying in contact with SC DHEC, the CDC, National, 

State, and local dental organizations, communicating with our professional colleagues, and relying on 

other experts to direct us if any further actions should be implemented. 

 

Thank you, 

Lake Murray Pediatric Dentistry 


